

14th September 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

The Government have announced a bank holiday for Queen Elizabeth II's State Funeral, which is taking place this coming Monday 19th September.

Please note that this week school will be open as normal and students are expected to attend. We will be providing opportunities for our young people to reflect and learn about Queen Elizabeth's life.

On Monday, 19th September, the academy will be closed to all students and staff. Following the bank holiday, the academy will reopen on Tuesday, 20th September at the normal time.

Yours sincerely,

Mr A Booth

Executive Principal

Executive Principal – Mr A Booth

Minster Campus: Minster Road, Minster-on-Sea, ME12 3JQ Sheerness Campus: Marine Parade, Sheerness, Kent, ME12 2BE Tel. 01795 873 591

www.oasisacademyisleofsheppey.org